
Department of Electrical Engineering 

 

Important Notice for M.Tech. 1st year (EP&ES) 

 

All the registered students of M.Tech. 1st year (EP&ES) are directed to give their choice of 

Elective Course and register the same with Dr. Obbu Chandra Sekhar (M.Tech. Coordinator) in 

person or by mail positively by Monday, 05-08-2019. Those students who fail to register for 

elective course will lose their choice for elective and will be offered the elective course by the 

department itself. 

 

 

 

 

        sd/- 

Dr. A. H. Bhat 

(Prof. & Head) 

 


